Minutes of the June 15, 2021, Special Meeting of Sherman Township Board 
The special meeting of the Sherman Township Board was held on Tuesday June 15, 2021, at 6:30pm, in the meeting room of the township hall. Meeting was called to order by Supervisor-Smalligan at 6:29 pm. After the pledge of allegiance, roll call was taken and members present were Karen Berens, Doug Berens, Ken Smalligan, Stan Stroven and Jamie Kukal. 

Motion was made by Stan Stroven and 2nd by D Berens to approve the agenda as presented.  All approved, motion passed.

There was no public comment

There were two candidates for the open White Cloud Sherman Utilities Authority positions.  Karen Koprolces was interested in being reappointed for the regular position and Stan Stroven was interested in the alternate position.  Motion was made by K Berens and 2nd by D Berens to reappoint Karen Koprolces to the regular position.  All approved, motion passed.  Motion was made by D Berens and 2nd by K Berens to reappoint Stan Stroven for the alternate position.  All approved, motion passed.

For public comment, Karen Koprolces said she has really enjoyed her time on the WCSUA and looks forward to her next two-year term.

For board member comment, Karen Berens confirmed that she had contacted Countryside for the cleaning of the bathrooms at Crystal Lake Park.  She will also check with them about our options for future use of outhouses.   Stan Stroven commented that Karen Koprolces is a great fit for the WCSUA board.   Ken Smalligan reported that he had attended a webinar and has another scheduled to attend, for the relief funds and regulations on the spending of those funds.

Meeting adjourned at 6:35 pm.

Submitted by Jamie Kukal, Clerk

Visitors present were Karen Koprolces
